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F I R E W I R E 
 
               
TO:   Mike Winterman, Lifeguard 
     
FROM:  Rick Talbert, Fire Chief 
 
DATE:  October 16, 2015 
             
SUBJECT:     Recognition for Actions 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Below you will find an email from Pam Brocksmith expressing her gratitude and appreciation 
for the care given to her family September 20-27, 2015. 
 
On behalf of South Walton Fire District, I would like to thank you for your commitment to those 
we serve as your actions did not go unnoticed. The District is proud to have dedicated and 
professional staff, such as you, committed to providing “Prompt, Competent, Caring Response 
in Time of Need”. 
 
Keep up the great work! 
 
RT 
 
From: Pam Brocksmith  
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 11:22 AM 
To: Info <info@swfd.org> 
Subject: Lifeguard hero 

 
Dear David, I am writing this letter to you to let you know what a great job one of your lifeguards did while we were 
visiting the beach last week! His name is Mike Winterman. He was knowledgeable about the job, the area- and even gave up 
his chair for my husband because he has MS! I understand he needs full time employment with you-and I highly recommend 
him! We have come to this area for nearly 40 years and have never met a nicer, more helpful professional as him! He was a 
real gentleman-and we appreciated all he did to make our stay extra special! 
 
Thanks so much! 
 
Pam and Jon Brocksmith 
 


